Montgomery Soccer Association

) 650 N. Cannon Ave., Lansdale, Pennsylvania 19446

October 1, 2004

GWYNEDD VETERINARY HOSPITAL
1615 West Point Pike
Lansdale PA 19446

Good Afternoon,
I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your generous sponsorship of
an MSA soccer team. Only with the help of generous people throughout our community

is it possible to continue to offer our area youth a quality soccer experience.

As an expression of our appreciation, we have enclosed a sponsorship plaque of the MSA
soccer team you have sponsored for the 2004 fall season.

We are grateful for the role you have played in the athletic development of our boys and
girls, and we appreciate your continued support.

Thank you,

The Sponsorship Committee
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